

504 N. Third Ave. / PO Box 28 Rockaway Beach, OR 97136

> Phone: 503-355-2222 Fax: 503-355-3434

www.nknsd.org

December 31, 2024

Richard Stiggins 1625 Edgewater Court West Linn, OR 97068-2772

Dear Mr. Stiggins

On behalf of Neah-Kah-Nie School District #56, I want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation of \$800.00. Your support is crucial to our mission and enables us to continue the work that is so important to investing in productive relationships with staff.

Your kindness and commitment to helping others are truly inspiring, and your contribution will make a tangible difference in the lives of those we serve. This investment will help NKN enrich and support our staff by giving them an additional tool in the tool-kit.

We are incredibly fortunate to count you among our supporters, and we deeply appreciate your partnership in creating positive change. Together, we can continue to make a lasting impact. Once again, thank you for your generosity. Please know that your support is valued and deeply appreciated. If you would like any additional information or have any questions, feel free to reach out to us.

With gratitude,

Kari Fleisher

Neah-Kah-Nie School District #56

Business Manager